
 
 

 

• IF AFTER SCHOOL PICK UP PLANS 

CHANGE FOR YOUR CHILD A REMINDER 

THAT YOU MUST EMAIL/WRITE A NOTE  

FOR THE TEACHER AND OFFICE. 

VOICEMAILS MAY NOT BE RECEIVED 

BEFORE END OF DAY.  

 

• IF SOMEONE DIFFERENT IS PICKING UP 

YOUR CHILD, MAKE SURE TO LET THE 

TEACHER/OFFICE KNOW PLEASE.  

 

 

• STUDENTS THAT ARE WALKERS ARE TO 

GO HOME ONCE DISMISSED. THEY ARE 

NOT TO STAY UNSUPERVISED ON THE 

PLAYGROUND, FIELDS ETC.  FAMILIES 

ARE WELCOME TO STAY AND SUPERVISE 

THEIR CHILDREN. Thank you for your 

support with this.  

 

END OF DAY REMINDERS 



 
 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER DATES 



 
 

 

 

  

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES – DECEMBER 



 

 

 

 

 


